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The International Dairy Federation
 News release

Dairy safety and hygiene is a key part of the IDF’s work portfolio

For further information, please contact : Marylene Tucci, IDF Communications and Public Affairs Tel: +32 2 706 86 44, Fax : +32 2 733 04 13 E-mail : MTucci@fil-idf.org 

Brussels, 8 December 2005 - The International Dairy Federation seized yet another opportunity to enhance its pro-active approach towards hygiene and safety of milk and milk products at the FAO/WHO Side-event on Feed and Food of Animal Origin Safety in Costa Rica, on 8 December 2005.
Speaking at this International event, Christian Robert, IDF Director General said: “To produce safe and wholesome dairy products, it is imperative to control all factors in every step of the production chain that might have a negative effect on safety and suitability of the final product. Our programme of work is designed towards an integrated chain management approach to dairy safety and hygiene. “

“Providing scientific and technical expertise to develop regulatory texts and supplying practical guidance to the dairy sector and other stakeholders on how to achieve the required safety and suitability of dairy products is a key role for IDF. ”
IDF is currently developing guidance for the dairy sector on how to apply the new concepts of Food Safety Objective (FSO) and Performance Objective (PO) in order to achieve a continuum of food safety control measures throughout the dairy production chain.
Traceability will also prove essential in contributing to both product safety and consumer confidence in food labelling. IDF is currently involved in the establishment of internationally recognized sound principles and guidelines for the application of traceability in food/dairy products. 
Furthermore, IDF cooperates with Codex, OIE, and FAO on several projects addressing the issue of dairy safety and hygiene. IDF has undertaken work to establish a framework for exchange of information and consultation on food safety issues involving various international organizations. 

The upcoming IDF World Dairy Congress in Shanghai/China
, 20-23 October 2006 will tackle safety and hygiene in emerging and developed countries. Three joint FAO/IDF conferences will feature

· Animal Health - Management and Control of Infectious and Production Diseases

· Good Dairy Farming Practices related to Primary Production of Milk and Farm Management, and

· Hygiene and Safety of Dairy Products and Food Standards for International Trade

�  The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector. To find out more please visit www.fil-idf.� HYPERLINK "http://www.fil-idf.org" ��org�





� More information at � HYPERLINK "http://www.idf2006shcn.com" \t "_blank" �www.idf2006shcn.com�








